
  

Dear (name of MP)  

English UK Parliamentary Reception 
Wednesday 14 May 2025, 13:30 – 16:00 
Terrace Pavilion, House of Commons  

I’m the owner/ director/ other job title at (centre name), a language centre/ school in 
(town/ city) at (address & postcode). We teach English to (children and/ or adults) 
from all over the world.  

I would be delighted if you could attend the Parliamentary Reception on Wednesday 
14 May. English UK is the national association for accredited English Language 
Teaching (ELT) centres in our industry, with over 310 members including my centre.  

English UK will present new economic impact data outlining the contribution ELT 
makes to the UK and launch its new position paper explaining how a few simple 
policy changes could enable our world-leading industry to make an even fuller 
contribution to our country. 

You’ll hear about how we support local jobs and tourism as well as the major 
contribution we make to the country’s economy as an export industry and meet many 
principals and owners of language schools all over the UK.  

OPTIONAL Unfortunately I personally won’t be able to make the event, but I would 
like you to attend if at all possible and help support one of the UK’s vital but 
unrecognised export industries.  

The Lord Aberdare is our host and Gareth Thomas MP and Shoko Doherty, Chair of 
English UK, are our key speakers.   

As (my/ our prospective/ constituency MP), I hope to see you there/you will be able 
to attend. I would be grateful if you could let me know if you plan to do so.  

Yours sincerely,   

Name 
Home address & postcode (add this to sign off so they can check you live in their 
constituency) 


